Unfavorable reply.

Darcy International 

31 Middle Square

Hong Kong

22nd March 20__

M/s Edward Trading Company

7 Church Road

 Hong Kong

Dear Sirs

With reference to your letter No.Trades/3-36, dated March 12, 20__. We regret to inform you that the firm in question has not been doing well for the last three years.

The financial position of the firm is in a fluid state and hence in strict confidence, we desist from advising you to have business-or credit with them.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully 

ABC 

Prop.

